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St. Bruno Parish is a community of   

people sharing a common faith in 

the teachings of the Catholic �
tradi�on. We come together to    �
 worship God and to spread the       

Good News that Jesus gave us. 

Through celebra�ng Chris�an unity, 

we provide emo�onal support and 

prac�ce the works of mercy. �

Schedule of Liturgies�

Weekday�

Monday 8:00 a.m.�

Wednesday 8:45 a.m.�

Weekends�

Saturday 4:00 p.m.�

Sunday 10:30 a.m.�

Parish Office �

Hours: 8:30 a.m. � 4:00 p.m. M�F�

Phone: 262�965�2332�

Address: 226 W. O�awa Avenue�

Dousman, WI 53118�

Email: stbruno@wi.rr.com�

Website: www.stbrunoparish.com�

FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME †  FEBRUARY 5, 2017  
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Thoughts from  
Fr. Dan 

FINANCE CORNER 

Parish Support: January 21�27, 2017�

Stewardship Offering (envelopes/electronic, etc.)����������������9,146.50�
Offertory�������������������������������������������������������������������������������$479.00�
Children’s Offertory����������������������������������������������������������������$28.00�
Stock Dona%ons������������������������������������������������������������������������$0.00�

Total��������������������������������������������������������������������������$9,653.50�

Budget Updates for Fiscal Year: July 1, 2016�June 30, 2017�

Budgeted Contribu%ons*�����������������������������������������������$595,601.06�

Received Contribu%ons*������������������������������������������������$545,017.75�

Difference������������������������������������������������������������������������(50,583.31)�

�

*Includes All weekly/monthly offerings�

Mortgage Countdown�����������������������������������$687,446.14�

Catholic Quotes—Words to Inspire the Faithful 

It is love that gives value to all our works. 

--St. Francis de Sales 

Doug Janssen�

David Foltz�

Anne Brazell�

Anne Farness�

Rita He�ch�

LaVern Houk�

Victoria Wells�

Circle of Life 
Please pray for our friends and fellow parishioners who have    

entered into E������ L
�� during the month of February.�

Recycling Opportunity for Electronics and Appliances 

Open to all Waukesha Residents � February 11, 9 AM to 

Noon in Oconomowoc � 630 S. Worthington St. �

Electronics accepted for a FEE (cash Only): TV ($25)  CRT Computer 

Monitors ($10)    NO FEE:  Other computer monitors, LCD's,       

computers, keyboards, laptops, printers, scanners, cell phones, 

DVD's, VCR's, stereos.  Appliances also Accepted.  Be a responsible 

recycler � protect the environment.  �

Provided by your "Green Team"�

�             LIFE IS TO BE LIVED!�
�

Words are cheap. Ac%ons ma9er. God remakes the world with 

our deeds, not our inten%ons. What dis%nguishes real faith from 

surface piety is whether we actually do what we say we believe. �

This is why elected officials � and even everyday clergy and 

laypeople �who claim to be Catholic but whom disregard their  

religious beliefs in their personal lives and public ac%ons are so  

damaging to the common good. They claim to follow Christ and his 

Church with their words, but show how unimportant Christ is to 

them by their living witness. �

Our mission as disciples is not simply to pass along good morals 

to our children, or convey a sense of God's hand in the world. These 

things are vital, of course, but they don't exhaust our voca%on.    

Our mission is to bring the world to Jesus Christ, and Jesus Christ to 

the world. Each of us is a missionary, and our primary work is the 

conversion of our own hearts and the hearts of others, so that 

someday the whole world will acknowledge Jesus Christ as          

humanity's only savior and Lord. �

That's a big task. We can't do it by just "dialoguing" about it, 

any more than Christ could redeem us by wri%ng an essay on sin. 

The Gospels have power because they tell the story of what God 

did; what his only Son did; and what Christ's followers did. The    

Passion accounts of Christ's suffering and death move us so deeply 

because they show in bi9er detail how unashamedly God loves us. �

This is the hot spark at the heart of Mel Gibson's film "The       

Passion of the Christ" and every other sincere a9empt to tell the 

Passion story. God spared not even his own Son in saving us. No 

wonder the cross draws the eye of great ar%sts again and again 

down the centuries. The blood of the cross reminds us that � at 

least on one day in history � love had no limits. And since then, 

everything has been different. �

God built the Church we've inherited through the love of      

genera%ons of believers. Their witness made our faith possible. It's 

now our turn to shape the future by the zeal we bring to our own 

daily witness. It's our turn to act. It's our turn to live our Catholic 

faith with all the courage and strength Christ brought to loving the 

Church he founded. �

Living our Catholic faith means making our Catholic beliefs the 

anchor of our lives; living them all the %me every day, both in our 

private homes and our public choices; living them in our families, 

friendships, work environments and social and poli%cal decisions. 

Anything less is lukewarm. Anything less ignores Christ’s call to be 

leaven in the world and “make disciples of all na%ons.” 
 �� � � �

    God Bless,    
     Fr. Dan 

Kathleen McInyre�

Julie Neff�

Patrick James Schieble�

Ma(hew Meyer�

Elmore Schulenburg�

Anna Millane�

Marion Wisniewski�

Mary Ann Wresching�

Prayer Shawl Ministry and  
“Hats For the Homeless” 

St. Bruno’s Prayer Shawl Ministry meets 

Thursday mornings from 9 to 11 am. We 

make “prayer shawls” to comfort any   

person in any kind of physical or emo%onal 

need. To date, over 800 have been           

donated to various community organiza%ons. We also make    

bap%smal blankets, military combat hats, hats and boo%es for Life’s 

Connec%on, pocket prayer shawls for Froedtert Hospital along with 

hats, scarves & mi9ens for the homeless. Deacon Joe Senglaub 

uses these in his ministry to the Homeless in Milwaukee.  In 2016, 

the Prayer Shawl group made 225 hats, 7 scarves and 18 sets of 

mi9ens to give away.  Everyone is welcome to join us � we can 

provide yarn and support.  Of course we are always willing to 

take dona%ons of yarn � or money, to help our cause.  Let us know 

if we can support you in any way!    ~The Prayer Shawl Ministry�
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FOR ALL ADULTS 

 ….fan into flame the gift of God 
NEXT SUNDAY!!! Thelma Walker:�

               Prayer, Food for the Journey. 

Sunday, February 12th 9:00�10:15 a.m.�

St. Bruno Parish Room�
 

Contact Mary Kral with any ques0ons, �

marykral4@gmail.com or 262�965�2332�

Men Who Cook Dinner &       

Auction—April 1, 2017�
WE HAVE OUR CHEFS!� The Men Who Cook Dinner  

Auc%on has a great variety of chefs ready to serve our 

guests. Now WE NEED Silent and Live Auc0on items. 

Tickets to a sports event, dinner someplace fabulous, %me spent at 

a lake house, are just a few of the ideas that you could donate to 

the Auc%on. This is our largest fundraiser to support our Parish 

School and we need your help to make it a success. Please contact 

the school office 262�965�2291 or Karen Hoffman if you have        

something you would like to donate or you have ques%ons. Karen 

can be reached at karenkayhoffman@gmail.com or 262�422�1678.     

Thanks for your support! 

A number of daily mass�goers and 

others were invited to brainstorm 

some ideas about what they would 

find worthwhile during Lent.� Good 

conversa%on happened over coffee and coffeecake.� The input was 

appreciated during these brainstorming sessions.� �

See the "CHALLENGE YOURSELF this LENT" sign up board in the 

Gathering area or the bulle%n or the parish website to see the re-

sults that were suggested.� If you have an idea for something for 

adult forma%on, please contact Mary Kral 262�965�2332.� �

This Lent, challenge yourself to get to know Jesus be9er through 

prayer, scripture,    Adora%on, Reconcilia%on, a Bible study group, 

Sta%ons of the Cross, and the Holy Week services. �

COME SEE THE STUDENTS IN ACTION!�
Mark your calendars for Thursday, Feb. 16, at 

6:30 p.m. Come and see a comedy performance at 

the Waukesha Civic Theater. This is our Theater Arts 

students in ac%on! Watch the upcoming bulle%ns for more infor-

ma%on. The rumor is that even the teachers will be on stage!�

Through your parish, you have access to videos, children's        

movies, audio books, study guides, and more. �For instance, you can 

watch the movie documentary "Francis, The People's Pope", or 

watch movies about female saints like Joan of Arc, Mother Teresa, 

or Bernade9e of Lourdes. �You will also find electronic books on 

topics such as the history of the church, the bible, faith, or           

paren%ng %tles such as “Discovering God Together: The Catholic 

Guide to Raising Faithful Kids”.  �

Check out “Rome Sweet Home: Our Journey To Catholicism” by 

Sco9 and Kimberly Hahn. Sco9 Hahn was a Presbyterian minister, 

the top student in his seminary class, a brilliant Scripture scholar, 

and militantly an%�Catholic ... un%l he reluctantly began to discover 

that his "enemy" had all the right answers. Kimberly, also a            

top�notch theology student in the seminary, is the daughter of a 

well�known Protestant minister, and went through a tremendous 

"dark night of the soul" aSer Sco9 converted to Catholicism. �

Go to FORMED.org and enter the parish code 274255, you will 

find something that interests you!  Ques%ons, contact Mary Kral    

in the parish office.�

FREE�
FOR YOU!�

�

ASH WEDNESDAY 
DAY OF REFECTION 

�

Milwaukee Archdiocesan Council of Catholic Women (MACCW) 

Waukesha Deaneries would like to INVITE WOMEN OF ALL FAITHS 

to a9end a Day of Reflec%on at the Schoensta9 Center in Waukesha 

located at W284N698 Cherry Lane to be held on Ash Wednesday, 

March 1, 2017 from 7:45a.m.�2:00p.m. The featured speaker will 

be Theresa Utschig. The theme “Create in me a Clean Heart, O God: 

Transforma0on through Prayer” will help us begin our Lenten 

journey. The non�refundable cost is $30.00 which includes con%-

nental breakfast, speaker presenta%ons, Mass, Distribu%on of Ashes 

and Luncheon.  Listen to TV Channel 4, if Waukesha Schools are 

closed, retreat is cancelled. It is then held the next day Thursday, 

March 2
nd

. Dona%ons of non�perishable food items or personal care 

items are also requested for distribu%on in the Waukesha Area. 

Registra0on Deadline is Monday, February 20th. You can mail your 

$30 check payable to MACCW Waukesha Deaneries to:�

    Linda Kersten, W245N6688 Bowling Green Ct, Sussex, WI 53089 �

If you need further informa%on or have any ques%ons, please call�

                                       Bea Sikorski @ 262�363�4312 �

Interested In A�ending �

St. Bruno Parish School For FREE?�

You may be eligible through the Wisconsin 

Parental Choice Program (WPCP) to a9end 

St. Bruno Parish School at no charge! St. Bruno is excited to be a part 

of this program and to be able to offer this opportunity to ANYONE 

living outside of the City of Milwaukee and the Racine Unified School 

District. Addi%onally, applicants may be required to meet income 

and age requirements. This opportunity is open for non�St. Bruno 

students in grades 4K�8th and current/non�current 3K�5K students 

pending the mee%ng of applica%on requirements. The applica0on 

window runs through April 20, 2017. All informa%on, including 

applica%ons and Frequently Asked Ques%ons, can be found at: 

hEp://dpi.wi.gov/sms/choice�programs/student�applica0ons�

On January 25, 2017, the en%re church in    

southeastern WI celebrated the news that 

Pope Francis has appointed two of our own             

archdiocesan priests, Jeffrey R. Haines and 

James T. Schuerman, as auxiliary bishops for the Archdiocese of  

Milwaukee. Our Holy Father has giSed us with two humble parish 

priests to be true servant�leaders as our new auxiliary bishops.  

Please keep these two men in your prayers�see www.archmil.org 

for more informa%on.�



CALENDAR OF EVENTS THIS WEEK 

P��� 4� ���.	
��
������	�.���� S���
 B�
�� P���	��

UPCOMING ST. BRUNO EVENTS�

Feb. 12�Thelma Walker: Prayer, food for the journey. 9�10:15a.m.�

Feb. 24�Volunteer Apprecia%on Dinner & Dance.�

Mar. 1�Ash Wednesday�

Apr. 1�Men who Cook Dinner & Auc%on! 
 

UPCOMING ST. PAUL EVENTS 

Feb. 25�St. Paul Dinner Auc%on at the Legend at Brandybrook�

Mar. 3�St. Paul Fish Fry, serving 4:30�7:00 p.m.�

Mar. 17�St. Paul Fish Fry, serving 4:30�7:00 p.m.�

Apr. 7�St. Paul Fish Fry, serving 4:30�7:00 p.m.�

BEYOND OUR PARISH 
 

Feb. 8�Coffee & Conversa0on 9 a.m. at St. Mary’s in Elm Grove�

Feb. 10��Embrace the Journey: Catholic Teaching at the End of Life, 

10am in the O’Donnell Room, 10200 W. Bluemound Rd. , Tosa. Sponsored 

by St. Camillus Hospice, RSVP to Colleen 414�259�6310 by Feb. 1�

Feb 10�St. Theresa Parish, Eagle Fish Fry, serving 4:30�7:00 p.m.�

Feb. 14� Catholic Study Club, call Marilee Burczyk 262�352�3532�

Mar. 4��Magnificat Lenten Reflec0on, Queen of apostles Parish, 

Pewaukee. For info call Terri (262) 853�3349 or website:                

www.magnificat�wb.com�

M*+,-., F/012-1. 6 : �

� 8:00 a.m. Mass/Church�

      7:00�9:00 p.m. Adult Basketball/Gym�

� 7:30 p.m. Alcoholics Anonymous /Staff Work Room�

T2/3,-., F/012-1. 7 : �

� 8:45 a.m. Mass/(St. Paul Church)�

� 1:00 p.m. Bible Study /Three Pillars Learning Center�

� 2:00�9:00 p.m. Adora%on/Chapel �

W/,+/3,-., F/012-1. 8:�

� 8:45 a.m. Mass/Church�

� 6:30�7:30 p.m. Home & School Mtg/Family Room�

� 7:00�9:00 p.m. Choir Rehearsal/Church�

� 7:00�8:45 p.m. Girl Basketball/Gym�

T5213,-., F/012-1. 9: �

� PLEASE NOTE: Bulle�n Copy due for Feb. 19 bulle�n �
� 5:30�7:00 a.m. Dynamic Men’s Group/Gathering Place�

� 9:00�11:00 a.m. Prayer Shawl Ministry / Family Room�

� 3:30�6:00 p.m. Boys Basketball/Gym�

� 6:00�7:00 p.m. Knights of Columbus Cards/Parish Room�

� 7:00�8:00 p.m. Knights of Columbus Mtg/Parish Room�

F16,-., F/012-1. 10:�

� 10:30 a.m. Rosary & Devo%ons/ Three Pillars Chapel�

� 5:30�7:00 p.m. Girls Basketball/Gym �

S-721,-., F/012-1. 11:  �

� 3:00 p.m. Reconcilia%on/Church�

� 4:00 p.m. Mass/Church�

S2+,-., F/012-1. 12: �

� 9:00�10:15 a.m. Adult Session: Thelma Walker/Parish room     �

� 9:00�10:30 a.m. Faith Forma%on/School                              �

� 10:30 a.m. Mass/Church�

�

WHAT IS YOUR CATHOLIC IQ? 
�

Since 1974, Na%onal Catholic Schools Week has been celebrated 

from the last Sunday in January to the first Sunday in February.  

According to the Na%onal Catholic Educa%on Associa%on, there are 

how many Catholic schools in the US?�

A)� 5325�

B)� 1200�

C)� 4750�

D)� 6525�

NEW PLEASE NOTE….Pulpit Announcements 
All pulpit announcements can now be found in the bulle%n, on the 

website or sent in an email from the Church. �

Thank you! The Parish Office�

St. Bruno’s Dynamic Men’s Group runs on Thurs., from 5:30�7am 

Contact Jerry Strand (262) 965�3436/jerrystrand52@yahoo.com�

�

St. Paul’s Dynamic Men’s Group runs on Wed. at 6am & 7pm �

Contact Tim Weske (262)968�9170/weske@delzer.com�

DYNAMIC MEN’S GROUP 

All St. Paul & St. Bruno Parish members are welcome to attend!  

February 25th The Great Gatsby Gala 

 Contact St. Paul parish office at 262-968-3865 or  
Lori at ldurler@stpaulgenesee.net  

The next mee%ng of the Book Club is�Tuesday, Feb. 14th at�9 AM��

in the St. Bruno Family Room.� We always welcome new mem-

bers.��You do not have to read the book, just come and enjoy the 

discussion, coffee and snacks!� The book for February is �

One Thousand Gi>s by Ann Voskamp�

 JOIN ST. BRUNO BOOK CLUB 

A Valen1ne gi2 to give each other!�
Weekend Retreat for Married Couples Feb.10�12, 2017�

The signs of God's love for us (the crib, the cross and the Blessed 

Sacrament) inspire married couples to go forth with Mary, the 'first 

disciple' and evangelizer, to give a hope�filled witness to God's    

merciful love. �As disciples of Christ, as parents, we can all use more 

hope in today's world! Learn and grow together as a couple. ��

 Visit: www.redemptoristretreat.org for more informa0on.�

Retreat for Men of St. Bruno & St. Paul, Feb. 17�19�
SeXng aside %me in your life for a silent, preached retreat is a giS 

you can give yourself and the fruits of reflec%ng on the theme 

of�mercy and plen,ful redemp,on�can be a giS for those in your 

life. �Give it a try!  Vis0t: www.redemptoristretreat.org for info.�



LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

LITURGICAL PRAYER THE WORD OF THE LORD  
 

MMNOPQ, FRSTUPTQ 6, 2017�

Genesis 1:1�19, Mark 6:53�56 �
TURVOPQ, FRSTUPTQ 7, 2017                                      �

Genesis 1:20�2:4a, Mark 7:1�13�

WRONRVOPQ, FRSTUPTQ 8, 2017�

Genesis 2:4b�9, 15�17, Mark 7:14�23�

TWUTVOPQ, FRSTUPTQ 9, 2017�

Genesis 2:18�25, Mark 7:24�30 �

FTXOPQ, FRSTUPTQ 10, 2017�

Genesis 3:1�8, Mark 7:31�37�

SPYUTOPQ, FRSTUPTQ 11, 2017�

Genesis 3:9�24, Mark 8:1�10�
SUNOPQ, FRSTUPTQ 12, 2017�

Sirach 15:15�20, 1 Corinthians 2:6�10�
Ma9hew 5:17�37�

  www.usccb.org/nab/�

 

MASS/DEVOTION TIMES 

Weekend Mass Times: Saturday 4:00 p.m.   Sunday 10:30 a.m.�
We pray the Rosary at 7:40 a.m. when there is 8:00 a.m. Mass.�

The Our Lady of Guadalupe Chapel is open 24/7 for private prayer.�

Eucharis"c Adora"on is every Tuesday from 2:00�9:00 p.m. in the Chapel.�
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ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

Fi;h Sunday in Ordinary Time�

In the Gospel today Jesus says, “you are the 

light of the world,” he is calling us to live 

our Chris%an voca%on in words and deeds.�

     Be a “light” to those living in poverty 

and in a world of darkness by giving a   

dona0on to the Society of St. Vincent de 

Paul.�

M&'()*, F/012-1. 6�

8:00 a.m. †  For the Souls in Purgatory�

10:00 a.m. at Landings:† Margo Harding�

T+,-()*, F/012-1. 7�

Mass at St. Paul 8:00 a.m.�

W,(',-()*, F/012-1. 8�

8:45 a.m..† Frank & Craig Matysiak�

T.+/-()*, F/012-1. 9�
8:00 a.m. Prayer with Communion/Chapel�

F/0()*, F/012-1. 10�
Mass St. Paul 8:45 a.m.�

S)1+/()*, F/012-1. 11�

4:00 p.m.† Gary Fornier�

S+'()*, F/012-1. 12�
10:30 a.m. † Mike Senglaub�

ADVERTISER OF THE WEEK 

 

Please support our Adver�ser of the Week, �

Dousman Family Dentistry, SC 
See their full sized ad in this bulle=n.�

WHAT IS YOUR CATHOLIC IQ? 

The answer is : D�
There are 6525 Catholic schools in the US: 

5325 elementary and 1200 secondary 

schools.  The theme for the 2017 Catholic 

Schools Week: Communi@es of Faith, 

Knowledge and Service.�

ST. PAUL MASSES: 

Saturday: 6:00 p.m.�

Sunday: 8:30 a.m. �

Weekdays: �

Tues 8:00a.m. & Fri 8:45a.m.�

RCIA Are you interested in being bap,zed 

into the Catholic Faith? Did you miss out on   

receiving Eucharist or Confirma,on?  �
Contact Mary Kral, (262) 968�3865 or 

mkral4@gmail.com�

Masses for homebound Catholics �

 Sundays: 5:30 a.m. on WITI, Channel 6 �

�   9 a.m. on WCGV, Channel 24�

P���
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Requests for parish bulle%ns should be sent 

to our office staff at: stbruno@wi.rr.com.  �

Deadlines are noted in this bulle%n. �

Please call Sue Solberg at the parish office 

with any ques%ons. �

Please NOTE: You can now access the   

Current Ministry Schedule from our Parish 

website by clicking on Ministry Scheduler 

Pro link  at the bo9om of the Parish website 

homepage.  �

Stressed in Your Marriage? Retrouvaille is 

a program for married couples who feel 

bored, disillusioned, frustrated or angry in 

their marriages. Most want help but don’t 

know where to start. For confiden%al info 

about or to register for the program             

beginning March 3�5, 2017, at St. Benedict's 

Abbey Retreat Center in Benet Lake 

at�www.HelpOurMarriage.com. Ques%ons? 

Call (414) 502�7685 or e�mail 

lakeshore@retrouvaille.org �

Brew City Catholic �

(the young adult ministry of 

the Arch. of Milw) Invites 

young adults (18�39) �

To check out our upcoming events:�

♦ Global Mission Encounter, a summer 

service trip to the Dominican Republic.�

♦ Hike the Camino with Fr. Luke Strand & 

Bishop Donald Hying this July/August�

Space is limited, Register soon!  For more 

info and to register, visit:�

www. brewcitycatholic.com�

   The Catholic Study Club: We welcome 

women belonging to any �
Catholic parish in Waukesha 

County. Our next luncheon 

will be on Tues, Feb 14.  

Following the luncheon, Rev. 

Kris Androsky, Exec Director, Hebron House of 

Hospitality will speak on“Providing Home, 

Help and Hope.”  Reserva�ons by Feb. 6th,  

call Marilee Burczyk, 262�352�3532.�

 Spirituality 
Study 
Service 

PROTECT LIFE 

The state of WI is one of the leading states 

in Ultrasound ini%a%ves. The Knights of   

Columbus have placed 21 Ultrasound    

Machines statewide (2 more pending).   

The St. Bruno Council has par%cipated in 

these drives; resul%ng in machines placed 

in Milwaukee and one in our Mukwonago 

“Life’s Connec%on” Center. The number of 

abor%ons performed in WI and worldwide 

have been reduced as a  result of the    

Ultrasound machines.�

The Knights of Columbus & Pro�Life Team�

Thank You!�

 

Demen@a Friendly Interfaith Service:�

Thurs. Feb. 16th, 10:30 am, Good Shepherd 

United Methodist Church, 800 Lake Dr, 

Ocon., The focus of the 30 min service is 

helping individuals with memory loss to 

connect with their faith. �

RSVP to Aimee Henry (262)893�6880 or 

AimeeH@interfaithWaukesha.org�



M-33 � T5/ E2D5-1637�
Saturday: 4:00 p.m. �

Sunday: 10:30 a.m. �

Hispanic Mass�First, Third, & Fi*h Sundays at 4:30 p.m.�

R/D*+D6F6-76*+�
Saturday: 3:00 p.m. or by appointment �

B-G763H3�
To arrange Bap�sm, please contact Mary Kral at least one 

month in advance, at 262�968�2276 x202, or 262�965�2332 or 

marykral4@gmail.com.�

M-116-L/�
Please contact the Pastor at least six months before the              

an2cipated wedding date. At least one of the par2es must be         

a registered, prac2cing Catholic member of our parish community.�

A+*6+76+L *N 75/ S6DO�
We encourage parish members to celebrate the Anoin�ng of 

the Sick for healing and strength at the 2me of serious illness or 

before surgery.�

C*HH2+6*+ 7* 75/ S6DO�
Parish members bring Holy Communion to the homebound. If 

you are unable to a7end Mass for a few weeks because of 

health or weather, please call the Parish Office.�

D-++.’3 H/FG6+L H-+,3�
If you need occasional help with errands, companionship,�

transporta2on or meals, contact Rita Mezydlo at �

602�885�0299 or rmezydlo@sbcglobal.net.�

P1-./1 N/7T*1O�
If you or someone you know is in need of prayer, we have a 

group of parishioners at St. Bruno’s who would like to pray for 

your special needs. Call Donna at 262�965�3224, or �
Ruth at 262�965�2329.�

S7. V6+D/+7 ,/ P-2F (SVDP)�
Contact the Parish Office for assistance from SVDP: 965�2332�

S5-1/, P-37*1: Fr. Dan Volkert�

Parish Phone������262�965�2332� �

Emergency��������920�838�5740� E�Mail�����frdvolkert@wi.rr.com�

DRP[MNV�

Tom Filipiak�����������������������������������������������������������������262�392�2516�

� Cell Phone�������������������������������������������������������������262�366�1505�

� E�Mail�����������������������������������������������������tommysings@mail.com�

John C. Mezydlo����������������������������������������������������������602�885�1642�

� E�Mail�����������������������������������jmezydlo@lakelandautogroup.com�

Gordon Snyder������������������������������������������������������������262�965�5500�

� E�Mail����������������������������������������������������������gjsnyder@wi.rr.com�

Joe Senglaub���������������������������������������������������������������262�442�7888�

      E�Mail�����������������������������������������������joe.senglaub@siionline.com�

PPTXVW C\UVYRT DXTR[YMT�

Rita Borowski��������������������������������������������������������������262�965�2332�

� E�Mail���������������������������������������������������������rborowr@gmail.com�

S[WMM\ PTXN[X]P\�

Ben Holzem�����������������������������������������������������������������262�965�2291�

� E�Mail����������������������������ben.holzem@stbrunoparishschool.com�

PPVYMTP\ CMUN[X\ CWPXT�

Sco9 Vandenhouten���������������������������������������������������262�470�3094�

� E�Mail�����������������������������������������������������������������vans@wi.rr.com�

BUVXNRVV MPNP^RT�

Steve Spiegelhoff�������������������������������������������������262�965�2332 x103�

� E�Mail����������������������������������������������stevespiegelhoff@wi.rr.com�

LXYUT^Q _ MUVX[ MXNXVYTQ�

Mark Mrozek�������������������������������������������������������262�965�2332 x105�

� E�mail������������������������������������������������markstbrunos@gmail.com�

AOU\Y MXNXVYTQ�

Mary Kral���������������������������������������������������������������������262�965�2332�

� E�Mail�������������������������������������������������������marykral4@gmail.com�

YMUYW MXNXVYTQ�

Bill Snyder�������������������������������������������������������������������262�965�2332�

� E�Mail����������������������������������������������������������b.snyder@wi.rr.com�

CWX\O _ FP`X\Q MXNXVYTQ�

Amy Golden�����������������������������������������������������������������262�402�8229�

� E�Mail�������������������������������������������������������aldgolden@gmail.com�

HU`PN CMN[RTNV CMMTOXNPYMT�

Be9y Igl�����������������������������������������������������������������������262�965�2332�

� E�Mail����������������������������������������������������������iglm@centurytel.net�

PPTXVW AO`XNXVYTPYXaR AVVXVYPNYV�

Chrystal Arno9 & �

Sue Solberg (Bulle%n Editor)���������������������������������������262�965�2332�

� Shared E�Mail�����������������������������������������������stbruno@wi.rr.com�

CR`RYRTQ�

Paul Tabat�������������������������������������������������������������������262�965�3453�

MPXNYRNPN[R�

Kurt Hendrick��������������������������������������������������������������262�965�2332�
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226 West O�awa Avenue, Dousman, WI  53118�
Parish Office Phone��������������������������������������������262�965�2332�

Parish Office Fax������������������������������������������������262�965�4749�

Parish Website����������������������������������www.stbrunoparish.com�

Parish E�mail���������������������������������������������stbruno@wi.rr.com�

School Office Phone�������������������������������������������262�965�2291�

School Website����������������������www.stbrunoparishschool.com�

E�Mail (School Secretary)��������Tammy.Price@stbrunoparishschool.com�

CHURCH INFORMATION 
PARISH STAFF/RESOURCES If you are a visitor to St. Bruno Parish, or are new to our area, we 

welcome and thank you for praying with us. We are a church   

family and care about each other, our church, our community and 

our world. You are invited to become a member of the St. Bruno 

Parish Family. New Parishioners can register on the weekend of 

the third Sunday of the month, or call the Parish Office at              

262�965�2332.�

WELCOME! 

SACRAMENTAL LIFE &  
ASSISTANCE INFORMATION 
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THE ENDOWMENT FOR ST. BRUNO 
 

We have established a permanent endowment fund for �
the future of our church and school. We invite a contribu�on �

in honor of family members, friends, or in memory of a �
loved one. Informa�on and contribu�on envelopes are �

in the Gathering Place.�






